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Subject:   
Therm Tech, 301 Travis Lane – Preliminary and Final Site Plan & Architectural Review 

 

Details:  
Therm Tech is proposing a 13,000 sq. ft. addition to the facility at 301 Travis Lane.  This plan uses the same footprint 
as a previously approved but not constructed addition in 2010.  That addition was to be for office space, this new 
addition will be for production and shipping space.  The footprint will be at the front of the building extending over 
an area that is currently paved.  There will still be room for landscaping in front of the addition along Travis Lane.   
The base of the building will be cast in place concrete with scored block appearance with a smooth block texture 
for the top 8 inches to match the existing building.  Above the 10 ft. tall base will be insuslated metal panels also to 
match the existing building.  Several sets of clerestory windows have been added in the upper levels on the north 
and west elevations, overhead doors and service doors are also found on said elevations.    Landcaping along 
Travis Lane will be enhanced in front of the new addition. 

. 

Options & Alternatives: 
Click here to enter text. 

 

Financial Remarks: 
Click here to enter text. 

      

Staff Recommendation: 
 Staff recommends approval of the Final Site Plans and Architecture. 

 
 


